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This week in Wrens we started our new science topic all about plants. 

We all planted beans and are spending lots of time watering them and taking care 
of them. We are hoping that once they grow we can measure them and take some 
photos for our bean diaries. 
 
We have also had Plymouth Argyle football club in to teach us ball skills including 
different ways of moving, stopping and balancing balls.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Puffin Class have enjoyed participating in Forest School and tennis 
coaching. The weather has been perfect for it! 

Buzzards class have been looking at measuring accurately using metric units. We 
have been able to do this in the lovely sunshine! 



We are  happy to announce that guitar lessons 
have now started and are provided by Cornwall 

Music Tuition. 
 

There is an option to learn either electric or   
acoustic guitar - both of which will be  provided for 

the students to use in the lessons. The lessons 
will of course be provided in line with the         

government's current health & safety standards 
(more information on this can be found 

at (www.cornwallmusictuition.com/apply). 
 

To find out more about the lessons, and to apply, 
please head to 

https://cornwallmusictuition.com/about/apply/   
 

If you have any questions or need any more    
additional information, please 

email tom@cornwallmusictuition.com 

Recycling for Charity continue to save mountains of your household 
rubbish from being wasted. 
 
During April we sent 29 boxes to Terracycle, a total of 272kg and 
raised £170 for KICKS COUNT charity. 
 
We have added new items recently including empty medicine      
blister packs, ink jet cartridges, old pens, cheese packets, Aqua   
water filters, Ferrero Rocher boxes, unwanted CD’s & DVD’s and 
more. For a full list and updates visit www.south-hill.co.uk/charity-
recycling and join our Recycling for Charity. FaceBook Group. 

The Recycling for Charity trailer will be at the end of School Road by 
St Johns church on Saturday MAY 8th at 12 noon, alternatively you 

can drop to Green Meadows in Golberdon. Contact me with any questions and for more details 
SHARE@south-hill.co.uk or 07305 044049. Thank you for your continued support. 
Ali Humphreys Project Lead. 

 
 
 
 
 

Monday 3rd May—Bank Holiday. School 
closed.  

 
Friday 28th May—last day of term 

 
Monday 31st May—Friday 4th June—Half term 

 
Monday 7th June—children return to school 

 
Friday 11th June—INSET day. School closed.  

 
Monday 14th June—INSET day. School 

closed.  
 

Thursday 22nd July—last day of term.  

Tennis club with Mr Jones 
 

Mr Jones will be running a tennis club for Puffins class 
on a Wednesday until 4pm. The club will start next 
Wednesday (5th) and will run until half term (last       

session Wednesday 26th May). Places are limited. If 
you would like to book your child onto the club, please 

email secretary@pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk 

  

Please ensure your child arrives to 
school on time every day (between 
8.45am to 8.55am at the latest). This 
starts the day in the correct manner 
and supports everybody’s learning by 
avoiding lesson interruptions.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and 
co-operation.  
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